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Photographs by Pete Redgrave, and Alan Kenwright. 
 
In May the photography group visited the ruined castles at Church Brough and Bowes.  Each 
is built on the site of a Roman fort on the main Roman road from York to Carlisle.  Brough 
castle is very picturesque and is adjacent to the ancient and interesBng church aCer which 
the village is named.  It is also adjacent to an excellent ice-cream parlour and tea room so 
we didn’t have far to go for refreshment.  ACer a quick lunch we made the hop back over 
Stainmore to Bowes for a wander around the castle there. 
 
Our next ouBng will be to Seahouses and the Farne Islands, on Tuesday, 3rd of June. 
 

 
 

 


